Dear Caroline,

Your gift has already made an impact...

"I had the opportunity to learn about the other programs Embry Riddle has to offer and how they all tie back to aviation. I am glad I committed to Embry Riddle and was so grateful to have the opportunity to visit the campus. My mom thinks the university is a good fit for me."

-Mariela V. (Class of 2022)

Thank you to Colonial Savings Foundation for the generous gift on your behalf of \$2,500.00 to The Foundation for the Young Women's Leadership Academy on September 12, 2022.

I would like to personally thank you for making our work possible. Your donation is an investment not only in the education of young women, but the empowerment of the next generation of female leaders.

Since our organization began, our mission has been to secure the resources to support the academic and leadership excellence for YWLA. This is only possible because of thoughtful contributions from people like you.

Please keep this written acknowledgment of your donation for your personal records.

Again, we thank you for your support and helping us succeed in our mission.

With deep gratitude,

Lynn Hammer Executive Director

FOR YOUR TAX PURPOSES

The Foundation for the Young Women's Leadership Academy of Fort Worth is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit corporation. Your contribution is tax-deductible to the extent allowed by law.